
 

11th March, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 

RE: UPDATE ON THE RE-OPENING OF SCHOOL 

 

In light of the directive issued by the Permanent Secretary on the 2021 School Calendar, Hillcrest 

Schools need to abide by it whilst the ATS continues to engage with the Ministry of Primary and 

Secondary Education on this matter. 

 

Accordingly; 

1. Hillcrest Schools will open for examination classes on the 15th of March (Grade 7, F4, L6 and 

U6).   

2. Non examination classes will commence on the 22nd of March.  Online Lessons will continue 

for these classes until the 19th of March. 

3. Boarders will be expected to sign into Hostel the day before by 4.00pm so that we can 

commence classes on the 15th of March. 

4. The New Students & Parents Orientation which was scheduled for Sunday 14th March has 

been postponed to Sunday 21st March. 

 

Any inconvenience caused as a result of these changes is sincerely regretted.  

 

More specific details will follow in due course. Please be assured that at Hillcrest we aim to do 

what is best for your children so that they find their niche in society. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 
MR. ORLANDO FERNANDES 

PRINCIPAL – HILLCREST SCHOOLS 

 


